
Hope to see you there! 
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Ringing and Hot 

Lunch at 

 St Laurence’s  

Church, Surfleet 

PE11 4DA 

 

Calling all Elloe Branch 

members 

 

 
Following the poor turnout 

last year when this event 
clashed with a guild meeting 
we have decided to move it to 

a FRIDAY. 
 

 Ringing from 10am- 12noon, 
followed by a Hot Lunch 
provided by Annette @£7. 

 
 This event will also be 

advertised through Eastern 
and Southern Branches.  

 
Anyone who wishes 

to purchase the Hot Lunch, 
please email 

(brm@edb.ldgcb.org.uk) by 
8th November so that Annette 
knows how many to cater for. 

 

 

FRIDAY 15TH NOVEMBER  
10-12 NOON 
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